
  



  



  



  



  

Patty Melanson’s son-in-law, Andrew Ross, was gracious enough 
to help us design the artwork that is featured on the new Mobile 
Clinic. 

Various dignitaries have visited the new clinic on wheels, 
including Mayor Mike Savage (pictured above with Marie-France 
LeBlanc, NECHC Executive Director). 

The Mobile Clinic in action! NECHC staff were thrilled with their new mobile clinic ! 



  

Housing First’s Mynah and 
Ashton spend many hours a week 
on the road to meet with clients. 
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